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FIGURES 14-16. The outcome of a Sec-
tion 7 consultation involving an Iowa
state highway up-grading in 1978
illustrates the value of the process
in protecting listed species. In
June, 1978, the sr. auth~r of this report
discovered a new locality for north-
ern monkshood in the rather anomolous
habitat of a roadcut of state highway
13 north of the city of Elkader,
and reported the find to the Iowa
Endangered Species Coordinator. It
happened that this stretch of highway
was scheduled for up-grading with
federal highway funds, and since the
proposed alignment would obliterate
the monkshood-containing roadcut,
a Section 7 consultation was
requested by the Federal Highway
Administration. The result of the
consultation is shown in the two
photographs above. The old roadcut
vas avoided without costly realign-
.nt of the !1ighway by decreasing
the width of the paved shoulder in
the vicinity of the monkshood. The
left photograph shows northbound,
uphill traffic at the point of the
roadcut, and the caution markers
announcing restriction in the road
width. The ri9ht photograph, taken
southward, shows the roadcut and
monkshood being inspected in 1980,
the second year after completed road
vork. While 8uch co~ultations may
have satisfactory endin9s, the
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derisive media coverAge, such ~s the
cartoon above which appeared in the
DesMoines Regi8ter (July 6,1978) in
conjunction with this highway pro-
ject, does not help promote in the
public mind the value of protectin9
threatened and endangered species.

~~,,~... - ~ ~ ~ \d~
























































































